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E. William Brach, MAIL SETION /.
Acting Chief
Division of Safeguard
and Transportation, NWS3
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Co

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Brach:

Subect: UNC-NP Security Night Firearms Qualification Courses

Reference: (a) Letter, R. Gigliotti, UNC, to E. W. Brach, NRC, 8/20/87,
Subject: DOE/NRC Comparability Study Upgrades

(b) Letter, E. W. Brach, NRC, to R. Gigliotti, UNC, 9/14/87,
Subject: (same as (a) above)

Reference (a) transmitted two requests for approval; one being the UNC-NP
night qualifications course(s) of ‘ire.

Reference (b), while it approved most of the rmcommended night qualifica-
tions courses, directed several changes.

The course(s) has been redesigned to incorporate these directed changes
and is submitted as enclosure (1), for approval.

Sincerely, :

Richard J.éiglh! -

Corporate Security Director

Enclosure
cc: R, Gregg (w/o enclosure)
R. Jascn

NRC, Region 1
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